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A Level Results Day 13th August 2020
Congratulations to the many Y13 students who received results that fairly reflect the effort, commitment and ability shown throughout your A level courses. 
Results Day 2020 is unique for many reasons. You will be aware that grades have been awarded at this stage by a combination of teacher assessments and then potentially amended by exam governing bodies.
Whilst the receiving of grades this year is by email, McAuley is very much open for support and help for any student who has worries or concerns about their grades and destinations for next year.
As a school we will fully support any pupil who wishes to appeal the grade they have received if it has been changed (downgraded) by the awarding body.
If you would like to enquire about whether your grades were affected by adjustments then we have set up a dedicated ‘Appeals Hotline’ that will be open from 8:30 until 1pm today. Simply contact the school number 01302 537396 and you will be directed to someone on the ‘Appeals Hotline’ panel. The panel comprises a dedicated team of senior and experienced A level teachers.
If your grades were affected then there is an appeals process. The government has indicated that details of this process will be revealed early next week but we do know that school can appeal any downgraded results on your behalf and we will need your personal permission to do this.
UCAS Track should now be live so please keep checking the status of your application. Mrs Hurley will contact students who may need support. Both Mrs Hurley and I will be available to advise for as long as it takes for you to find an alternative. 
These are indeed the most exceptional circumstances that students, teachers and parents have to navigate through but I can assure you that we are here for you so please do take advantage of the support available:
· contact the Appeals Hotline on 01302 537396 if you wish to enquire whether your grades were ‘adjusted’ from those submitted by your teachers and how to appeal
· ‘Clearing Support’ with Mrs Hurley and Mr Shenton
· For all other enquiries, please email sixthform@mcauley.org.uk  or direct contact a member of the Sixth Form Team
On behalf of your teachers and the Sixth Form Team, I wish you – the most exceptional ‘class of 2020’ - every success. I very much hope and pray that you have cause for celebration today and in the coming days – safe in the knowledge that you have successfully progressed to the next exciting chapter in your life journey.
Mr Shenton, Head of Sixth Form

